

ASA Meeting
3/3/08

Attendance:

Gillian
James
Alya
Cristina
Paul
Sarah

Office/Storage Space Appeal Results

<u>Group</u>	<u>Old (pre-appeal)</u>	<u>New</u>
Counterpoint	W20-451	W20-443
Technique	W20-451	W20-451
ATS	50-302	GS (general storage)
Debate Team	50-304/A	same + shelf in GS
Tech Fair	none	50-020/24/A (added)
Hindu Student Council	50-320	GS
African Student Association	none	GS
Thai Students	50-302	50-302
SAAS	GS	50-320
MTG	- - -	50-001 (added)
BGSA	50-105	no change
SWE	share room	no change
Tau Beta Pi	none	none
Christian Groups	W11	to be resolved separately

Motion to change TechFair from sponsored to unsponsored group status
5-0-1

Motion to approve office/storage space appeals
5-0-1

Groups

Motion to suspend International Film Club
5-0-1

Motion to recognize Mainstream Student and Culture Connection
0-5-1

Motion to recognize Red Circuit
0-5-1

Motion to recognize Greek Intervarsity
0-4-2

Motion to recognize Leadership Training Institute (LTI)
0-5-1

Motion to recognize Hearts and Minds
0-4-2

Motion to recognize Phi Sigma Kappa
5-0-1

Group Application Issue

-new deadline for turning in paperwork might help
→ Once approved, you have six weeks (or until the end of classes) to submit paperwork before you have to reapply, and four (or until the end of classes) to amend your constitution

Motion to apply this [paperwork deadline](#)
5-0-1

New Group Recognition Criteria

-skim through ideas for new guidelines for tiered new group recognition process
→ Make it easier to be recognized into tier 1, but more difficult/specific to get into higher tiers?

General Body Meeting Next Week

Agenda:

- 1) Elections
- 2) Student group input for new database
- 3) CPW deadlines/ FYSM deadlines

Contingency for President?

Hazing Forms

only about 150 groups replied by deadline
→ because this is first time, send out a deadline, no punishment YET

Meeting about Slique

-wiki component and interphase component that collects and threads emails
-hoping to have the program able to search files as well by end of summer
-support this project?
-make a slique prototype for asa? yes, let's try it!

Open Floor

-Group Derecognition: set up a timeline and procedure for this

→ get website of group taken down post derecognition, complicated